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Preface 
The “GMe Workshop” continues a long series of seminars on microelectronics technol-
ogy which have been organized by the Society for Micro- and Nanoelectronics (Gesell-
schaft für Mikro- und Nanoelektronik – GMe; originally “Gesellschaft für Mikroelek-
tronik”) since its foundation in the mid-1980s. The original seminars addressed a purely 
academic audience. They were followed by three larger “GMe Forum” events, which 
took place at the Vienna University of Technology in 2001, 2003, and 2005, and which 
put more emphasis on addressing participants from Austrian industrial enterprises and 
governmental organizations. The “GMe Workshop” was the first event of its kind. Tak-
ing place in conjunction with an industrial electronics exhibition, the Vienna-Tec 2006, it 
was open to the public, but its scope was closer to that of the original seminars. In con-
trast to the “GMe Forum”, the conference language was German, although the pro-
ceedings have been prepared in English. There were two invited lectures from interna-
tional speakers, but its main focus was on the presentation of the results of the univer-
sity institutions supported by the GMe. 

The Society for Micro- and Nanoelectronics is mainly financed by the Federal Ministry 
for Traffic, Innovation and Technology (Bundesministerium für Verkehr, Innovation und 
Technologie). Its goal is to promote micro- and nanoelectronics research and technol-
ogy at Austrian universities with the main aim to stimulate the transfer of know-how to 
the Austrian industry and by carrying out pilot projects in the GMe supported cleanroom 
facilities. The relatively small budget of the GMe does not allow full sponsoring of re-
search projects. Nevertheless, the GMe supplements other research funding sources 
by providing contributions for creating and maintaining state of the art laboratory infra-
structure.  

The main goal of the GMe in recent years was the support of the two cleanroom cen-
ters at the Vienna University of Technology and at the Johannes Kepler University Linz, 
respectively, where internationally competitive technological equipment has been made 
available to researchers, students, and industry customers. 

We hope that the proceedings will promote the impact of the GMe Forum 2005, and 
that they may contribute to an even better international cooperation of the Austrian mi-
cro- and nanoelectronics research at academic institutions and in industry. 
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